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GENERAL COMMITTEE
Original: Spanish

N O T I C E


The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the General Committee, would like to inform them that the next meeting of the General Committee is to be held on May 2, 2013, from 2:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. in the Dr. José Gustavo Guerrero Room. The order of business for that meeting will be distributed as promptly as possible.


The Chair would appreciate if the delegations would make every effort to expedite the presentation of draft resolutions, and further requests that, for said draft resolutions, they take into account the proposed methodology for presentation and negotiation of draft resolutions, presented to the Permanent Council at the meeting of March 25 (CP/doc.4847/13).










� FILENAME  \* MERGEFORMAT �CP30827E05�








PAGE  

